
Presentation about Japan at Basic school N 5 in Ijevan 

 

On October 03, 2019 (Thu), the Embassy of Japan in Armenia held the event, introducing 

Japanese society and culture at Basic School N 5 in Ijevan. 

The Embassy staff, in cooperation with Ms. Christine Zakaryan, a Japanese language 

teacher at Russian-Armenian University, who has studied at Tsukuba University in Japan for one 

year, made a presentation based on their own experience. The hall was full of pupils who asked 

many questions. After the presentation and the question-and-answer session, the Embassy staff 

introduced Japanese traditional origami and guided the students in preparing paper cranes. 

 

 

 
 

Greeting speech by Ambassador Yamada Karate demonstration by pupils 

 

Ms. Christine introducing Japan 

 

Pupils hearing the presentation by 

Ms. Christine 

 



 

 

 

 

 

We appreciate Basic School N 5 in Ijevan for assisting in the organization of the event, as well as 

Ms. Zakaryan for having the presentation on Japan. 

 

   Pupils making origami cranes 

 

Symbols of Japan made by pupils 

 

Ambassador Yamada and the School 

Director Ms. Poghosyan 

 


